

THE SOCIETY OF ST. VINCENT DE PAUL

SACRED HEARTS BRADFORD – GROVELAND CONFERENCE 48 South Chestnut Street, Bradford, MA 01835

December 1, 2024

Bradford Elementary School 118 Montvale St Bradford MA 01835

Dear Bradford Elementary School,

On behalf of my fellow conference members, I'd like to thank you for your recent generous donation which you made to our St. Vincent de Paul Society conference from your food drive to support our Food Pantry.

Sincerely

Julie Hayashi, Conference Correspondence Secretary